
 

Korumburra Soccer Club Changeroom upgrade 
On Wednesday the Korumburra Recreation Reserve Changeroom Redevelopment was 

officially opened. The project cost $380,000, which included a $250,000 contribution from the 

Victorian Government’s World Game Facilities Fund 2018. The works included the 

redevelopment of the existing changeroom facilities to provide accessible and female friendly 

athlete and umpire changerooms and amenities.   

This project will provide the 104 members of the Korumburra Soccer Club with further training 

opportunities, while also providing greater flexibility for future use of the facility.  

The project scope was for the development of: 

• Two changerooms each with two showers and two toilets including one ambulant toilet 

• An umpires’ changeroom with two separate cubicles that each have a shower and toilet 

• All all-person toilet and shower with a baby changeroom 

• Female and male public amenities which are separate to the changerooms. 

The upgrade will complement the increase in soccer participation across the municipality, 

particularly the significant increase in female participation. The Korumburra City Soccer Club 

was established in 2007 and has seen considerable growth since then. The Gippsland Soccer 

League also utilises this facility for its highly successful Skills Acquisition Program, Country 

Championship trials and training and annual Korumburra pre-season cup.  

The Korumburra Soccer Club has a focus on inclusion and growth in the future and Council 

and Gippsland Soccer League strongly support them in this.  
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